
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
    

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    December 5, 2012 
Time:  2:00 PM 
Contact:  (920) 236-5700 

 
Subject:   Attempted Robbery 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department was contacted by a man on Tuesday night who said he was robbed 
at his home in the 400 block of Merritt Av, Oshkosh. The 26 year old Oshkosh man said two other 
men came to his apartment around 11:30 PM on December 4, 2012. One of the suspects pulled out a 
gun and pointed it at the victim when he opened the door. The victim said he tried to take the gun 
away from the suspect but he was unsuccessful and the suspect shot the victim once. The victim was 
transported via ambulance to a local hospital for treatment of his non-life threatening injury.  
 
The victim described the suspects as two black males. No other description is available for release at 
this time. According to the victim the suspects left the area on foot. 
 
This incident is believed to be specifically targeted at the victim and is not considered a random act 
by the suspects. There does not appear to be a general threat to public safety based on this isolated 
incident. 
 
If anyone has information about this situation they are highly encouraged to contact Detective Hinke 
or Detective Krueger at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637 
or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  You may be 
eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
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